Acknowledgments

We would like to thank all those who participated in and assisted with the development of the Echols County 2025 Comprehensive Plan. The content of this paln is the result of a 12-month process involving local government, authorities and various boards, several night meetings, and over 20 stakeholders. The plan was enhanced by the generous input provided by members of the public at public hearings, public workshops and through the online survey. We are extremely grateful for the support we received during the process and look forward to working with these local governments on the implementation of this plan.

Echols County Board of Commissioners

Kenneth Petty, Chairman Stanley Corbett Bobby Walker Bobbi Rodgers Justin Staten Alan Levesque Shona Carter

Steering Committee

Alexandra Arzayus, SGRC Senior Planner James Horton, SGRC Planning Director Vince Hamm, Superintendent Echols County Schools Justin Shealey, Echols County Extension Office Karen Black, Echols County Family Connection Leigh Ann Combass, Echols County Health Department Carlos Rodgers, Probate Court Judge Randy Courson, Echols County Sherriff Kathryn Lewis, Echols County Lieutenant Jade Vinson, Tax Commissioner Kevin Tomlinson, Water Authority Leigh Ann Combass, South Health District Nora Rodgers, Superior Court Nurse John Quarterman, WWALS Suwannee Riverkeeper Cliff Lewis, Suwanee-Satilla Council Max Patel, Business Owner

Prepared by SGRC Staff and Echols County

Photos by: Vanishing Georgia, Brian Brown and Stock Photos

Adopted June 30, 2025